
The Boquet Valley Parent-Teacher-
Stakeholder Organization

(BVPTSO) is having our first open meeting of the
2020-2021 school year on  Tuesday, October

27, 2020  at 6:30 PM in the Lake View
Campus Auditorium. The meeting is open to

all members of the Boquet Valley Central School
community. The auditorium will give us plenty of

space to adhere to Health Department
guidelines for distancing. We hope to see you

there!

October 28th:
Remote Day - NO BUS TO DUDLEY
GV: practice 3:30-5:30
BV: game vs. Seton Catholic 4PM
GM: practice 4:30-6
BM: game @ Seton Catholic 4PM/Bus
departs MV at 2:10/followed by the
caravan
X-C: practice 3:30-5

October 26th:
GV: game vs. Ausable Valley 4PM
BV: practice 3:30-5:30
GM: Virtual practice/Game video
BM: Game vs. Lake Placid
X-C: practice 3:30-5

October 31st:
X-C @ Ausable Valley

October 27th:
Early Release - NO BUS TO DUDLEY
GV: practice 3:30-5:30
BV: practice 3:30-5:30
GM: practice 4:30-6
BM: practice 4:30-6
X-C: practice 3:30-5

October 29th:
GV: game @ Chazy 6PM/bus 4PM MV
BV: practice 3:30-5:30
GM: game vs. Chazy
BM: practice 3:30-5
X-C: practice 3:30-5

B o q u e t  V a l l e y ' s  N e w s l e t t e r

October 30th:
GV: practice 3:30-5:30
BV: game @ Saranac Central 4PM
GM: game vs. Willsboro 4PM
BM: game vs. Willsboro 4PM
X-C: practice 3:30-5

O c t o b e r  2 6 ,  2 0 2 0

TWIGSTWIGS



Your Health Survery MUST be completed
prior to entry into the building.

Meal/homework pick-up's will be done at
the Mountain View Campus for ALL remote
students.

Tuesday, October 27th is an early
release day.

There will no school on Wednesday,
November 11th in observance of Veterans
Day

This week the Young Griffins completed
their second full week of school in the
building. Our young Griffins have had a
couple of weeks of creating, playing, and
learning. They are hard at work, learning
the rules and routines, about
themselves, and making friends. They
also learned how to make a
jacko'lantern in Art class.  Learned some
new silly songs with their names in them
during Music class.  The young griffins all
learned how to sort objects using one
and two attributes.  They read some
stories about how to be a good friend
and listened to some spooky songs.  The
young griffins are also very happy when
their special teachers visit.  With Mrs.
Mero teaching Music, Ms. Barber
teaching Art, Mr. Grandy teaching
technology, and Mr. Snyder teaching PE
they are getting a well rounded
program. It has been a great start to a
unique year.

Don't forget

your health

survey!

REMINDERS:REMINDERS: MEAL/HOMEWORKPICK-UP'S @MOUNTAIN VIEWCAMPUS10 AM - 12 PM OR12 PM - 2 PM
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